GREENWOOD COUNTY COMMISSION MEETING DECEMBER 5, 2022

Chairman Roy Ballard called the regular meeting of the Greenwood County Commissioners to order at 9:00 a.m. Other members present were Ben Fox, Robert Morgan, Paul Hodge, County Counselor Paul Dean and County Clerk Kathy Robison. Commissioner Spradlin was not present.

Commissioners led everyone present in the Pledge of Allegiance.

Fox moved to approve November 28th, 2022 Minutes as written. Hodge seconded. Motion carried 4-0.

Road and Bridge Report:

ATTEST: Yathu

Kathy Robison, County Clerk

- Repairs to the bridge on BB Road were discussed.
- Chrisman noted that a county backhoe is in need of repair.
- FEMA has requested a restoration estimate for the bridge located at U Road and 100th Street. After Chrisman informed FEMA that the bridge is irreparable, they still insisted on an estimate.

Fox moved to approve special payables in the amount of \$12,167.49. Morgan seconded. Motion carried 4-0.

Fox moved to approve a fifteen-minute executive session with Darrel Chrisman to afford discussion for employee performance. Hodge seconded. Motion carried 4-0. Meeting to reconvene at 9:22 a.m.

Fox moved to approve wage changes for Road and Bridge Department employees to take effect on the next paycheck. Hodge seconded, Motion carried 4-0.

Fox moved to approve a five-minute executive session with Donna Olson to discuss personnel. Hodge seconded. Motion carried 4-0. Meeting to reconvene at 9:55 a.m. No decisions were made.

Fox moved to adjourn at 9:59 a.m. Hodge seconded. Motion carried 4-0.

Roy Ballard, Chairman

Ben Fox, Vice Chairman

Chuck Spradlin, Member

Paul Hodge, Member

Robert

Robert Joe Morgan, Member